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                     8th  January 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the Christmas holiday and Happy New Year to you all. I hope you have all had a merry 

Christmas and super start to the New Year. On behalf of all of the staff, thank you very much for the 

Christmas cards, gifts and well wishes. 

 

Swimming 

Swimming will begin on Tuesday 9th January for all of our pupils. Swimming takes place on Tuesday afternoons 

at the Willowburn Leisure Centre in Alnwick. There is a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per session. Please 

ensure your child has a swimming kit in school each Tuesday. 

 

Spare clothing 

Some children do have minor accidents in school from time to time, where it is necessary to change their 

clothing and provide them with items of school clothing. Please may we gently remind parents to wash and 

return these items as soon as possible, as our stocks are significantly depleted. Any school items will have 

SPS on the inside label. Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Sharing Learning Session 

On Monday 15th January at 2:30pm, there will be an opportunity for parents to come into school and share 

your child’s learning by looking through their books with them. It also provides parents with the opportunity 

to see how well their child has progressed since the Parent Consultations in October. Staff will be available in 

the rooms for an informal chat, no appointments will be available on this day.  On Monday 5th February, our 

formal Parent Consultation arrangements will be available for parents with appointment times. We do hope you 

will be able to join us. 

 

H.S.A 

The next H.S.A. meeting is on Friday 12th January at 7:30pm at Mrs Hilton’s residence. Everyone is welcome. 

If you need the address, please see Mrs Hilton or contact the school office for further details. 

 

KS2 Residential 

The children in Year 3, 4 and 5 have the exciting opportunity to take part in a Residential Trip to Robin 

Woods in Alston, Cumbria on Monday 23rd April to Wednesday 25th April. Children will be able to participate 

in adventurous activities. Further information will follow soon. 
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Teacher Training Day 

Please note Monday 19th February, the first day back after half term is a teacher training day and children 

will not return to school until Tuesday 20th February at 8:45am. 

 

 

Dates for Diaries 

Monday 15th January – 2:30pm Sharing Learning Session 

Thursday 18th January – Y1 & 2 Centre For Life trip. 

Monday 5th February – Parent Consultations. 

Friday 9th February – Children break up for half term 

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 
Louise Fletcher   


